Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)

Re: Cofresh

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
You asked:

I refer to the Council’s note from the site visit which took place on 9 September 2021. The note mentions technical and non-technical summaries in relation to the effectiveness of a new system. 

These reports were to be provided by Cofresh to the Council. 
Assuming that the Council is in receipt, we would be grateful to receive copies of these reports. 

Please can you respond to this email to confirm whether the Council is in receipt and if so, please provide copies. 
Answer:

Leicester City Council are not in possession of the requested documents at this moment in time.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, this information is not held by the Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
